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Grace Farms is a welcoming new place, where buildings are uniquely 

shaped like a river and integrated into 80 acres of open space. 

Chris Delmar is delighted 

to join Stay at Home as 

the new Member Care 

Coordinator. Chris loves 

meeting new people and 

learning what’s important 

to them, and she’s looking 

forward to meeting our 

members.   

 

Professionally, Chris is an   

Through her work, she has 

come to fully appreciate the 

value of staying at home and 

supports our mission.     

 

Chris and her husband Dan 

have lived in their home on 

Rivergate Drive for over 30 

years, raised two children 

there, and have been actively 

involved in the community.  

Each glass building serves  

a different purpose for people  

to experience nature, encounter 

the arts, pursue justice, foster 

community, and explore faith. 

Grace Farms  

is nestled in  

the northeast  

corner of New 

Canaan, CT.  

Stay at Home Welcomes  New Board Member 
ordained minister and has 

served as hospital chaplain 

at Yale New Haven and 

Norwalk Hospitals and at 

the Congregational Church 

of New Canaan.  

 

Chris has cared for adults 

of all ages, their families 

and have visited with them 

in their homes.   
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Men’s Breakfast 9 AM  

Tuesday, February 9th  
All Men are Invited!   

Orem's Diner 

RSVP:  203-762-2600  

Play Mah Jong  

Tuesdays  

February 9th at 2PM  

February 23rd at 12:30 PM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Beginner’s Welcome!  

Senior Center  

RSVP: Kay Chann      

203-762-9026  

“It is just a lot of good  

conversation and exchange 

of information about life!”  

Ladies Lunch    

 Mark Your Calendar for February Events 

Three Course 

Lunch Special $19 - Reservations required.  

Thursday,  

February 18th  

11:45 AM 

Wilton Center  

RSVP:  203-762-2600  

Tuesday, February 23rd   

3 - 5 PM 

Wilton Senior Center  

RSVP: 203-762-2600 
 

“I’ve Got 

Rhythm”  

Thursday,  March 10th  

10:30 AM   

Prospective  

Member 

Brunch   
Members are invited to bring a friend 

to our informational breakfast. If your 

friend joins, each of you receive one 

month free off your membership.  

 

WEPCO  

RSVP: Janet Johnson 203-762-2600 

Keeping Our Heart Rhythm in Sync  

Save-the-Date:   
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 Stay at Home in Wilton Member News... 

Welcome New Member 

Kathy Lynch  

Richard Branigan, Red Cross 

Chief Program Officer, Colonel 

Jack Daniels, Julienne Daniels and 

Phillip Chapman, Red Cross  

National Staff, retired 

Karen Pingarron  

Phil Richards 

Kris Kristiansen  

Paul Yoder  

Mary Porrazzo & Joan Starr  

Nanette Rich  

Janice Whitney  

Rita Gresl  

February 

Birthdays  

 Trygve Hansen Awarded French Legion of Honor Medal 

More than 70 years after his service in the Norwegian Navy, World War II veteran 

and Wilton resident Trygve Hansen was  awarded the French Legion of Honor 

Medal, the government's highest distinction for his military service. Trygve was 

serving on the HNOMS Stord during The Battle of the North Cape, considered by 

many naval historians to be the last major naval battle of the Atlantic. The event 

remains one of the most famous victories of World War II. His ship covered the 

English infantry landing at Sword Beach during the Invasion of  Normandy. “The 

weather was unbelievable, and the fighting was fiercer than I had seen before,” Mr. 

Hansen remembered.  In an interview in The Evening News less than a year after 

the battle, the commanding officer of HMS Duke of York, Captain Guy Russell, said, 

“The Norwegian destroyer Stord carried out the most daring attack of the whole 

action.”  Hansen said, "It was very touching to receive this award."   

Julienne M. Daniels was honored by the American Red Cross with the 

Armed Forces Legacy Award for her service as a nurse during WWII.  

Julie faced varied and often dangerous situations including crossing mine-

fields, running warehouses and aiding the dying. Her most rewarding  

duties involved helping soldiers correspond with their loved ones back 

home. Daniels said, “These memories are the best and most poignant 

recollections of the past.” Richard Branigan, Red Cross Chief Program 

Officer and Philip Chapman, Red Cross National Staff, retired presented 

Julie with two certificates as well as a service pin.  Mr. Chapman also 

presented two Red Cross uniforms to her since  Julienne's were lost and 

presented a service pin to Colonel Jack Daniels to recognize his service.  

 Julienne Daniels Honored by the  

 Red Cross for her WWII Service 

Happy Birthday  

Dol Christison 

Celebrating 99 Years  

January 21, 2016 

We’re Dancing Too!  
 

Feb. 2nd      

Feb. 4th   

Feb. 5th    

Feb. 6th  

Feb. 15th  

Feb. 16th  

Feb. 23rd    

Feb. 27th                    



 

 

Stay at Home in Wilton  

Thank you 2015 Donors for Supporting the 

Mission of Stay at Home in Wilton  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ADVISORY BOARD 
 

Sharon Bradley 

Joe Dionne 

Dr. Arthur D’Souza 

John Foster 

Buck Griswold 

 Ed Hyde  

Melissa Mednick 

Theresa Santoro  

 Catherine Stroup 

Chris Stroup 

Rev. Shannon White 

 

Stay at Home in Wilton, Inc.   

P.O. Box 46 
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203-423-3225  

www.stayathomeinwilton.org   
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Facebook  
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